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Friday 4th July 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been lovely to meet you and your children at the transition days. Thank you for your 
support with these and we look forward to seeing you again after the summer. Below is a final 
reminder of times and dates, as mentioned at the New Parents and Carers Evening and 
emailed to you earlier in the year. Please make a note of these and keep them safe. 

Home Visits 
Home visits will take place on  Tuesday 26th August, Wednesday 27th August, Thursday 28th 
August, Friday 29th August and Monday 1st September. You will have booked your date and 
time for these via the office. 

Timings 
Children will then officially start school on Tuesday 2nd September and come to us initially for 
mornings from 8.45-11.30 through to  Wednesday 10th September. On Thursday 11th September 
and Friday 12th September, children will stay for lunch and finish at 12.30 and from Monday 15th 
September children will start full time, 8.30 - 3.10. 

PFA Coffee Morning 
On your child’s 1st day of school, Tuesday 2nd September, the PFA would like to invite all 
parents and carers to the school hall for a coffee and a chat! This will start as soon as you’ve 
dropped your child off at 8.45 and finish at 10.00. We’d love to see you all there! 

PE 
Children are to bring in their PE kits on PE days. These will be on a Monday and Friday, starting 
when children are full time. The 1st PE day is Monday 15th September.  

Tapestry 
A few people have asked about Tapestry. Until we receive all permission slips from parents we 
are unable to set it up due to GDPR guidelines. As soon as we receive all of these, you 
will be emailed a link. Please keep an eye out for it, it may go into your junk emails. If you have 
not completed your form, please do so at the home visit or by signing the one in your starter 
pack and returning to us as soon as possible. 

Communications 
You can view our most recent letters and messages on the website and in your parent app. If 
you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the school office.  

Have a lovely summer with your family and loved ones and we will see you at the home visits,  

Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs Laura Button 
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